
 

NOTICE OF A POSSIBLE QUORUM 

OF THE GOVERNING BOARD OF THE 

HARQUAHALA VALLEY FIRE DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN  
that a quorum of the Governing Board of the Harquahala 

Valley Fire District may be participating in the following event, 
but they will not be discussing Harquahala Valley Fire District 

business or making any decisions: 
 

 

Harquahala Valley Easter Egg Hunt 

Saturday, March 26, 2016 / 9:00 AM 

William K Perry Farms 

5901 N 515th Ave 

Tonopah, Arizona 

 

Dated this 26th day of March, 2016. 


